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MEMO 

To: OSH Division 
From: Kevin Beauregard, Deputy Commissioner/Director 
Date: December 16, 2016 
Re: Clarification to CPL 02-02-079, Inspection Procedures for the Hazard Communication Standard 

(HCS 2012) 
 
On September 21, 2016, OSHA issued a memorandum that provides information concerning issues raised 
since the issuance of the revised Hazard Communication Standard (HCS 2012) compliance directive, CPL 
02-02-079. This memorandum provides clarification to assist the field staff on seven issues raised 
following the revision of the Hazard Communication Standard to incorporate elements of the UN 
Globally Harmonized System of Classification and Labeling of Chemicals (GHS).  
 
Per this cover memorandum, the NCDOL OSH Division concurs with the above mentioned OSHA 
clarifications.  The document is attached. 
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